
LAMORINDA WEEKLY | Spencer Neale Scholarships Awarded

Published June 22nd, 2011 

Spencer Neale Scholarships Awarded 
Submitted by Valerie Cook-Watkins

From left: Valerie Cook-Watkins, Michelle Singh, 
Audrey Neale and Erin O'Connell Photo Ohlen 
Alexander 

Michelle Singh and Erin O'Connell, both 2011 graduates of 
Campolindo High School, were awarded the Spencer Neale Memorial 
Scholarship for Excellence in Art to support their continued education 
in the field of art - the scholarship was created and funded by the 
sales associates and staff at Coldwell Banker Residential Brokerage in 
Orinda to honor the memory of 2009 Campolindo graduate Spencer 
Neale. Neale's mother, Audrey, attended the award ceremony. 
O'Connell, who dances and has interests in photography and oil, will 
attend UC Irvine in the fall; Singh will attend Loyola Marymount to 
study animation and modeling and is a member of several choirs. 
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